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6th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents 

 
We are now finishing our fifth week of this half term. How time flies! All of the children have 
settled into their routines and the school is running smoothly. Here are a couple of updates 
moving forward. 
 
School uniform 
 

The children looked really smart on photograph day on Thursday. Due to the hot weather 
conditions at the start of term we allowed the children to wear summer uniform. The children 
should now be back in winter uniform. A list can be found on the school website in the uniform 
policy document and the school prospectus.  
 
On PE days the children can continue wearing their PE kit. This cuts down on the amount of lost 
clothes and enables the children to have more PE time as they do not have to get changed.  If 
the children have an after school club, they need to come into school in their normal uniform 
and get changed before the club. 
 
Can you also ensure that all jumpers and coats are clearly labelled. We have had a huge 
amount of unclaimed jumpers and coats so far this term. 
 
Lunchtimes 
 

At the start of term, we had all of the children on the same playground at lunchtime. This was 
working well as we had a couple of classes on the field. Now that this is not possible, due to the 
field being muddy, reception and year one will be on the infant playground. This will 
commence from next week. 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mr Ramsden 
 


